
Office of the Seniors’ Advocate 
June 15, 2022 

 

Media Advisory: New Seniors’ Advocate Available to Media  

Susan Walsh, Seniors’ Advocate, will be available to media to discuss her appointment 
and to provide information on the priorities of seniors, which will be the focus of the 
Office of the Seniors’ Advocate.   
 
The availability will take place on June 16 at 10:00 a.m. at the Office of the Seniors’ 
Advocate, Sir Brian Dunfield Building, 2 Canada Drive, St. John’s. 
 
Media attending are asked to please RSVP to Tanya Billard 

(seniorsadvocate@seniorsadvocatenl.ca). 
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Contact 

Tanya Billard 
Office of the Seniors’ Advocate 
709-729-6603       
seniorsadvocate@seniorsadvocatenl.ca 

 

 

mailto:seniorsadvocate@seniorsadvocatenl.ca
mailto:seniorsadvocate@seniorsadvocatenl.ca

